
September 21, 2017 

Brierwood Neighborhood Association 

General Meeting       Baymeadows Baptist Church 

Board members present: Spickelmier, Frack, Yadon, Allen 

Spickelmeir opened the meeting at 7:08 p.m.  

Pledge to the flag and convocation. 

Minutes were approved. 

Treasurer’s report was given by Spickelmier. Donations in May were $180. Balance in the account is 

$711.80.  Treasurer’s report was accepted. No expenses cheduled to be paid in next few months. 

No CPAC report.  

Lora Lewis, Original Brierwood, is now the lead on the ‘Next Door’ app. She stated that this app was 

invaluable for communication during power outages etc. caused by Irma.  

New Business: Nancy Barry is evaluating cost to refurbish our neighborhood entrance signs. She will 

advise when she returns from vacation I n October. 

Crossroots Church property is for sale. Still no news of buyer.  

There was a discussion of storm windows versus hurricane shutters. Maybe a guest speaker opportunity 

in the future. 

Spickelmier updated us on Veterans’ activities. 

 Donations were taken. Residents introduced themselves.  

Please join us at our next meeting will on October 19, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at Baymeadows Baptist Church 

Sanctuary. 

Meeting ended at 7:34 pm 

 


